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Hello Everyone,

It is the end of another week and Christmas has begun
here at TBS. This morning in our assembly the
students all made Christingles for the annual
Christingle service on Sunday 1% December at St
Mary’s Church. It was lovely to welcome Lay Minister
Alan into our Assembly to give us all a little bit of
history about how the Christingle came to be and to
remind us of what each of the parts represents. We
look forward to seeing many of the students at the
Church on Sunday at 6.30pm to receive their

Christingles.

A reminder that Thursday 5" December there will be a
musical performance at 6.30pm in the school Hall.
Everyone is invited to attend. Our youngest students
will treat us all to a performance of ‘Whoops a Daisy
Angel’, this will be followed by the PTA raffle draw
after which KS2 and KS3 will perform a selection of
songs, music and monologues. It will be great to see
you there!
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Whoops-a—Daisy
Angel

A short nativity musical by Niki Davies

Please remember to return raffle papers and monies
by Tuesday 3. Thank you in advance for your
support!

Thank you to PC Karl Boulet for coming in and doing a
Bike safety presentation with our Primary students on
Wednesday afternoon. There will be more about this
in our next week’s Primary newsletter.

You will shortly receive a letter for the six monthly

dental screening which is scheduled for 10" and 11t
December. Please could you return these back to
school before then.

Recently there has been an increase in the number of
students wearing smart watches to school. This is a
gentle reminder that as is the case with mobile
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phones, smart watches are not to be worn in school.
Any students wearing these will be asked to remove
them and collect them at the end of the school day.

House points:

This week the winning house was once again Cronks!
Well done to all Cronks students.

Our stars of the week were Harper in Primary and
Leeanna in Secondary. Congratulations to both
students.

A few photos of the finished benches from Mental
Health Week:
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That’s it for this week!

Tania Maggott
Head Teacher
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Secondary students have been very busy this term
creating many exciting objects across the curriculum.
They would like to showcase their work and how they
got to their final piece.
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In English we have been studying war literature and
descriptive writing. We were given the prompt “It was
a beautiful day..” and had to write a short story.

Everyone had a different idea and got cracking. Next
lesson we talked about narrative structures and
redrafted our stories to reflect what we had learnt.
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o Year 8/9 ICT '# BEON
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Cybercrime is a global issue!

In ICT & PSHE, we identified and discussed ¥ *
issues and prevention methods with all year
groups. We invited Inspector Stevens to
reinforce the importance of Cyber Security
Awareness.

Year 8/9 create Steam Punk Glasses
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Year nine have been busy in DT this term. We have

completed a design and make IPAD stand in wood and
are now well into making our candle holders using
three different types of metal. Here we are learning
new skills in metal work. We will cover, marking out
on different metals, cutting, annealing, cold forming
planishing, soldering, and finishing. This is where we
are so far.
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Year 7 makes yummy Tuna Pasta Bake...mmm delicious
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